
Creekside Circle AED Program  11-6-14 Update. 

 

AED’s are not in yet but hopefully coming soon. 

 

Beeper system is set up. Our first test was 10-29-14 and about 8 people responded. 

 

The real test was 11-4-14 at 9AM from Marion Co VPSD and no one called me, so to 

make sure another call will be coming from Ready Alert, Wednesday 11-12-14 at 10AM. 

When you receive the call please call me or Karl Von Brook and if you do not receive the 

call please call us . If we receive no calls we will be calling you to find out why.  

 

All  responders are listed with Marion Co and any calls from here on are genuine as we 

are now activated. I questioned Larry Scovotto, of Ready Alert, about this and he advised 

that any calls we get and respond to we can apply CPR until EMT’s arrive. 

 

At present we have 20 first responders listed with a list of alternates of 8 more. The 

alternates are deactivated and will only be used if someone leaves the area for more than 

a couple of weeks. 

 

We only respond if there is an address given and a message of “Cardiac Arrest” is given. 

 

We are going to have a get together of the first responders,including alternates, hopefully 

around December 1 or 8, 2014 so that everyone can get acquainted. This was suggested 

by Angelo Rosado and possibly be at Mulberry R/C. Angelo has drawn up a map of the 

area and I have a list of responders to pass out so that if anyone is not acquainted with all 

the streets it will be a quick reference in  future. 

 

As soon as AED’s come in they will be installed.  

 

Our savings account at present is $7,370.17 and we have possibly 4  more checks from 

folks coming back from up north. 

 

If any questions please call me or Karl Von Brook. 

 

Let’s hope we do not have to use this system, but if we do, I feel that we are competent to 

do what we have to do. 

 

Have a good day. 

 

Gary Dodds 

352-753-4776 

 

Karl Von Brook 

973-271-6933 

 


